PUBLIC NOTICE

Mark Keller, the City’s Project Manager for the South Harbor Rebuild
will be in Cordova for an open, public, “Q and A” session to be held
@ 5 pm on Thursday March 10, 2022 in Community Rooms A & B
A quorum of City Council, Planning Commission and/or Harbor Commission
may be present but no decisions regarding City business will be made
Questions: call the City Clerk’s office at 424-6248
cityclerk@cityofcordova.net




